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July 2nd, 2020

Ms. Maureen Feeney
City Clerk

Room 601

Boston City Hall
Boston, MA 02201

Dear Ms. Feeney:

The Boston Civic Design Commission Meeting will be held on Tuesday, July 7%, 2020 at
5:15 p.m., virtual participation will be used in response to covid-19, to ensure the safety
of the public, staff members, and Boston Civic Design Commissioners. The link and
details to connect to the meeting are attached for posting.

All members of the public are invited to connect to this virtual meeting. Also, attached is
the Agenda for this meeting. If you have any questions, please contact the BCDC office
at (617) 918-4436.

Sincerely,

Elizabeth A. Stifel, Executive Director
Boston Civic Design Commission



